
 

   

OFFICIAL 

QUESTION BY COUNCILLOR 

 

 
 
 

 
Question submitted by: Councillor Mark Coker 
 

To Cabinet Member: Cllr Bill Wakeham, Cabinet Member for Environment and Street Scene 

 

Question: 
 
The recycling centre at Weston Mill is not open Tuesday to Thursday, despite promises 
to open this full time what are the future plans for this site? 
 

 

 

Response: ( for completion by City Council officers and Cabinet Members) 
 
The Household Waste Recycling Facility at Weston Mill will remain closed on Tuesday to 
Thursday for the foreseeable future. An analysis of waste streams has shown that most of 
the waste deposited in the past, has occurred at weekends and bank holidays. Therefore, in 
a drive to reduce unnecessary cost, the current opening hours will continue, but will be 
reviewed again at the end of November. 
 
 
 
 

 
Signed:  
 
 
 
Dated: 29 September 2022 
 

 

 
 
  

  

 


